
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 31, 1995 

 

Prof. Peter Dale Scott 

English Department 

235 Wheeler Hall 

University of California, Berkeley 

Berkeley, California  94720 

 

Dear Peter: 

 

It was a pleasure to finally meet with you at the COPA Conference in Washington.  I continue to 

find your analyses, opinions, asides, and writings stimulating and thought provoking (even when I 

know you are wrong!).1  Your ideas are of great assistance to me when I am reviewing the 

unredacted documents because I am, as are you, trying to figure out the story.  It is very important 

that the records be subjected to a close, textual analysis. 

 

I am sorry I didn't return the enclosed documents to you earlier.  I appreciate your lending them to 

me.   

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 

Enclosures 

                                                
1I, of course, have an unfair advantage. 

 

 


